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February 20, 2008
Rick Maloney
Human Resources

Highline School District

15675 Ambaum Blvd S.W.

Burien, WA 98166
Dear Rick,
The students, faculty and staff of the Master In Teaching Program would like to thank you for participating in the 2008 Mock Interviews on February 14th.   The day provided our students with important feedback to improve their professionalism and interview strategies.  Initial responses from students have been overwhelmingly positive.  

We appreciate your support, effort, and willingness to participate in the success of the MIT program.  Thanks again for sharing your valuable time and expertise and I hope we can count on your participation next year.

Sincerely,

Loren E. Petty
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